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DIRECTIONS

For the control of Silverfish and Ants

Treat all baseboards and quarter rounds, paying particular
attention to all pipe openings, cracks and crevices, and other
breeding places, which are likely to harbour nests.  Particular
attention should be paid to moist, damp and storage areas.  These
conditions should be corrected.

For the Control of Bedbugs

Treat mattresses, spring coils, etc., as well as all baseboard,
quarter rounds, behind pictures, etc.  If thoroughly treated, it
should remain effective for considerable time.  If unable to get
under control, may we suggest you call us for professional
assistance.

For the Control of Clothes Moths, Carpet Beetles, Fleas
& Dog Ticks

Spray all baseboards, quarter rounds, and carpets, furniture,



drapes, etc. making sure these materials are of animal fibre, not
synthetic material, such as orlon, nylon etc.  A thorough
application will remain effective for one month or longer.

CAUTION

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

Avoid skin contact and inhalation.  Wash hands thoroughly after
using.  Do not apply it to animals, birds, or plants.  Avoid
contamination to live fish, kitchen utensils and food.

FIRST AID

Contains petroleum distillates.  If swallowed do NOT induce
vomiting.  Keep patient warm.  Call a physician immediately.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION

For ingestion or aspiration, do not induce vomiting.  Give oxygen
if necessary.  Use antibiotics to prevent or treat bacterial
pneumonia, and saline cathartics to promote elimination from the
digestive tract.  Corticosteroids may be beneficial.  Further
treatment is supportive and symptomatic.

APPLICATION

Application of insecticide should be made with the use of a
continuous hand sprayer, or a tank garden low pressure sprayer.
Apply at the rate of 4 Litre/100 m2 of surface.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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